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From: Ramirez, Javier
To: alberto.calleros@cemex.com
Cc: Financial Assurance Working Group; Morgan, Steve; Tafuni, Steven; Madden, Melissa; Ramirez, Javier; brentc.steele@cemex.com;


mlee@kooglerassociates.com
Subject: Cost Estimate Approval, Facility Name, WACS ID No. 40778
Date: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 1:07:01 PM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High


Dear Mr. Calleros:
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of revised cost estimates, dated and received January 8, 2018, for closure of
CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC. Waste Processing Facility. The cost estimates received October 3, 2017
(total for closing $37,500.00) are APPROVED. This estimate is for disposal of 300 tons of waste tires. The next
annual update (revised or inflation-adjusted estimates) is due at least 60 days prior to the anniversary date of your
financial assurance mechanism.  
 
A copy of these estimates is forwarded, via this email, to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at
Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us. Financial assurance documents can be sent to: Solid Waste
Section, FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2407. Please work with the coordinator
directly to assess the facility’s compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C.
 
Further information about Solid Waste Financial Assurance can be found at the Department’s website at:
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr
 
Please see this Oculus link to the document that includes approved cost estimate:
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:443/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&[guid=8.270658.1]&[profile=Fiscal
 
 


Javier Ramirez
Engineering Specialist
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District Office
13051 North Telecom Parkway, Suite 101
Temple Terrace , Fl 33637-0926
 
Office: 813.470.5794
Fax: 813.470.5995
javier.ramirez@dep.state.fl.us


 
 
Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient,
consistent and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we continue to identify ongoing
improvements to our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Electronic communications regarding state business are public records
available upon request.  Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 


P Please consider the environment before printing this email
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